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I heartily oppose these new taxes because Oregonians are already paying too high 

price for gasoline now. Family members in other states laugh at and pity us over fuel 

prices.  In addition, there are many cars with expired tags. Why not have the police 

start ticketing those people who are driven “free” while the rest of us are already 

paying the high price for new tags. I am retiring this year and am considering leaving 

the state due to the present and potential tax structure. 

 

I oppose all of these new taxes, 

 


